
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

20th September 2024  

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

Thank you for a continued excellent return to school, the students have made a superb start 

to the year, and I am very impressed at how well they have settled.    

 

We are looking forward to our Raising Achievement Evening on Thursday 26th September 

from 5 - 6.30pm. This will provide an opportunity for us to share some of the work we have 

been doing within the Sixth Form, and I am looking forward to meeting with many of you in 

person then.  

 

Please could you complete the form below to let us know if you are able to attend. 

 

Link to form: https://forms.gle/ncggHTNV4RgtSGRm8  

 

As mentioned in my previous letter, we are here to help so please do not hesitate to get in 

contact with us if you need support. You can find our emails and contact numbers attached 

below. I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next Thursday.  

 

Email - sixthform@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk   

Attendance email - SixthFormAttendance@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk  

Tel 01603 734150 or 01603 343654   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jonathan Bunting 

Assistant Principal for Sixth Form and Teaching and Learning 
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